Come One, Come All!

Manitoulin Streams is seeking to expand their focus to other areas and watersheds on Manitoulin Island.  This is an opportunity for your organization to benefit through joining this community initiative to improve the health of our valued streams, creeks and rivers.  All persons interested in watershed issues are encourage to attend a special meeting being held at the Blue Jay Creek Fish Culture Station on Monday April 24 at 7:00pm.  Please contact Sean Barfoot for further information @ 705-859-3006.  
